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Information from Rohde & Schwarz on 
the COVID-19 situation 
 

The unprecedented situation caused by the spread of the coronavirus poses major 
challenges for almost all industries worldwide. 

Rohde & Schwarz responded immediately with a comprehensive, multilevel plan for 
continuing its business operations. We have protected our business processes so that 
we can continue to support our customers as a reliable partner for security and 
communications. 

The health and safety of our employees is very important to us. On an ongoing basis 
and in line with the recommendations of the responsible authorities, we take the 
necessary measures to minimize the risk of infection for our employees. At Rohde & 
Schwarz, we want to help slow the spread of the virus. 

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact your local Rohde & Schwarz 
partner or our customer support. 
 
rohde-schwarz.com/us/about/overview/information-on-the-covid-19-
situation_253001.html 


